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SB 210 will affect many of our Oregon citizens.  It will cause hardships for individual 

who work long shifts or two jobs.  it will also affect families who are confined to their 

homes for various reasons.  It will cost families time and money if they can't vote in 

person.  Voting is not a privilege, it is a right.  Everyone needs to have access to 

vote. 


